STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

April 4, 2017

Mr. Chris Grissom

Manager of Standards & Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 West Grandridge Blvd
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166

Dear Mr. Grissom:

RE: Relocation of Six Inch Transmission Line in Zillah, WA - Insp. No. 7339
Docket PG-170052

Staff have reviewed your submission per WAC 490-93-160 to construct 400 feet of replacement
transmission line in Zillah, WA. Your submission meets the requirements of WAC 480-93-160
for constructing the new line.

Prior to the start of construction, we would like notice of the proposed schedule. Please email the
schedule to Joe Subsits, Chief Engineer, jsubsits@utc.wa.gov.

We may also inspect construction of the new segment as part of our field work. Please ensure
this project is included in the daily report of construction activity per WAC 480-92-200(12).

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at
(360) 664-1159.

Sincerely,
O&Q@:_

Alan E. Rathbun
Pipeline Safety Director

ce: Eric Martuscelli, Vice President Operations, CNGC
Mike Eutsey, Director, Operations Services, GNGC
Jeremy Ogden, Director, Engineering Services, CNGC
Ryan Privratsky, Director, System Integrity, CNGC

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



